
The Chancellor, The Senate and The Board of Governors
of

The University of Regina
send

Greetings and Congratulations
to 

Dr. Kevin Hall 
on the Occasion of his installation as the Eighth

President and Vice-Chancellor 
of The University of Victoria
Tuesday, September 28, 2021

_______________________________________
Chancellor

_______________________________________
President and Vice-Chancellor


